4 a+h			_	_		
18 th	Jul	V	2	()(()1	

Dear Brian,

I hope you enjoyed your holiday and have arrived back at work refreshed.

Dave Owen recently sent me these papers and asked that I send you (and Sr Di-Anne & Phillip Bauman) copies. As you can see, Dave has certainly had considerable difficulty accessing any justice in the legal system (and has still not done so). I believe he has recently sent a submission to the United Nations asking them to intercede on his behalf. The primary focus of his

"campaign" is now the State Government and their failure in their duty of care. He has achieved alot of healing with the Sisters of Mercy – which is wonderful.

I understand this material is for your information only, although I'm sure Dave would appreciate a call after you've read it (Ph. REDACTED). I think he wants us to share some of his frustrations about his inability to "get a hearing".

Thank you,

Best wishes

Anne Czekanski